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From: Dr Naqeeb Khalid <   
Sent: Thursday, July 11, 2024 3:46 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application No: A-2024-0194 - 24 Preakness Court, Brampton 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Thank you for the notice.  
 
I am concerned about the proposed structure and would like to oppose it. The proposed garden 
suite is grossly above the area permitted by the by-laws hence should not be allowed.  The by-
laws must be respected. 
 
I am also concerned about the fact that this notice gives a very short period to respond. Enough 
time should be allowed so that the neighbors can consult each other and develop a consensus 
and harmony in views. I received the mailed notice only yesterday.  
 
Note:  

1. I authorize you to post my correspondence on agenda 
2. Please notify me of Committee's decision 

 
Regards, 
Naqeeb Khalid  
161 Kingknoll Drive, Brampton L6Y 4N8 
 


